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& JOctober 19thf 1927.

Doan Sinclair Laird, 
Macdonald College, 'ne.

Dear Dean Laird: -

I beg to acknowledge your letter of October 18th with reference to the 
visit of Mr. Alfred IToyes.

I shall try to makesatisfactory arrangements regarding a visit to 
Macdonald College.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


